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Secretary of the Conmission ,

iU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Docketing and Service Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Federal Register Volume 60, No. 139, dated July 20, 1995

SUBJECT: Comments on the Proposed Rule Regarding Decommissioning of Nuclear
Power Plants

in Reference 2, the NRC solicited comments on its proposal to amend the
regulations governing decommissioning precedures that lead to the termination
of an operating license for nuclear power reactors. The Omaha Public Power
District supports the proposed regulations for deconmissioning as documented

i in Reference 2.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

| Sincerely,

\
fof

T. L. Patterson
i Division Manager

' Nuclear Operations

TLP/dll

c: Winston & Strawn
L. J. Callan, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident inspector
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